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road is completed,and it is inconvenientfur thecommissioners
appointedto open and improvethe sameto advancethe whole
money. Therefore:

[Section1.] (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
and Houseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania, in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is herebyenactedby
the authority of the same,That the governor is hereby em-
poweredand authorized,on the said commissionersfirst giving
suchsecurityfor the faithful performanceof their contractas
heshallapproveof, to drawhis warranton thetreasurerof Cum-
berlandcounty, for thesumof threehundredandfifty dollars,in
partof the sum grantedby thesaid recitedact, to be paid out
of the arrearagesof statetaxesremainingwithin said county,
in favor of andto enablethesaid commissionersto improvethe
saidroad, anything in the saidrecitedactto the contrarynot-
withstanding,and the treasurershall be entitled to receive a
credit for the samein his statementwith the treasurerof the
commonwealth.

PassedJanuary31, 1801.

CHAPTER MMCLXIX.

A SUPPLEMENTTO AN ACT, ENTITLED, “AN ACT TO ENABLE THOMAS
JONES AND PETER FILBERT OF THE COUNTY OF BERKS, OR THR
SURVIVOR OF THEM, TO CONVEY AND ASSURETHELOTS OF GROUND
THEREIN MENTIONED.”

Whereasby the actto which this is a supplement,Thomas
Jonesand PeterFilbert, or the survivor of them, were consti-
tuted commissionersto convey and assurecertain lots therein
mentioned. And whereasthe said ThomasJonesis since de-
ceased,andthe said Peter Filbert has declined acting alone.
Therefore:
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[SectionI.] (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
and Houseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania, in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is herebyenactedby
the authorityof the same,That SamuelJonesof the countyof
Philadelphia,andDavid Jonesof the countyof Chester,in con-
junctionwith PeterFilbert, be, andtheyarehereby,constituted
and appointedcommissioners,who, or any two of them, shall
haveandexerciseall thepowersvestedin thecommissionersap-
pointedby theactto which this is a supplement.

Passed January 31, 1801.

CHAPTER MMCLXX.

Ax~AUT FOR THE RELIEF OF JOHN KONKAPOT, JUNIOR.

[SectionI.] (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
and Houseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet, and it. is herebyenactedby
the authority of the same,That the comptroller general and
registergeneralbe, andthey arehereby,directedto adjustand
settlethe accountswith ClementBiddle, Esquire,of the money
necessarilyexpendedon theeducationof JohnKonkapot,junior,
andfor sendinghim hometo his parents. And further, thatthe
governorof this statebe, and he is hereby,authorizedandem-
poweredto drawhis warranton the treasurerof this common-
wealthfor theamount,providedit doesnotexceedthesumof two~
hundredandsixty-sevendollars.

PassedJanuary31, 1801.


